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Drug Shortage – Lacrisert® (hydroxypropyl cellulose ophthalmic insert)  
• The drug shortage of Bausch’s Lacrisert (hydroxypropyl cellulose ophthalmic insert) is ongoing. 

Lacrisert has been unavailable for at least 90 days. 
 

— Bausch estimates supply will resume in July 2023. 
 

• Lacrisert is indicated in patients with moderate to severe dry eye syndromes, including 
keratoconjunctivitis sicca. Lacrisert is indicated especially in patients who remain symptomatic 
after an adequate trial of therapy with artificial tear solutions. Lacrisert is also indicated for patients 
with exposure keratitis, decreased corneal sensitivity, and recurrent corneal erosions. 
 

Product Description NDC# 

Lacrisert (hydroxypropyl cellulose ophthalmic insert) 24208-800-60 
 

• Multiple over-the-counter and prescription artificial tear and ocular lubricant products are available 
for patients to use. 

https://www.accessdata.fda.gov/scripts/drugshortages/dsp_ActiveIngredientDetails.cfm?AI=Hydroxypropyl%20(Lacrisert)%20Cellulose%20Ophthalmic%20Insert&st=c
https://dailymed.nlm.nih.gov/dailymed/drugInfo.cfm?setid=cc7a6a52-0b77-4df7-8403-dd21c1334f6c

